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Trangﬁon to Careery

718 N. Main
Attica, KS 67009

December 19, 2023

City of Anthony
Jamie Deviney

124 S Bluff
Anthony, KS 67003

Dear Jamie -

Thank you so much for giving Isabel the opportunity to complete an internship with the City of
Anthony this semester! Isabel learned a lot of valuable information and skills that can not be
taught in the classroom. It was evident that she was mentored, challenged, and provided a great
experience. We believe that the community is a natural environment in which to provide
_students with meaningful work and authentic experiences and we know this internship will be
valuable to Isabel as she moves forward in her education. We are very thankful for your
partnership!

Sincerely,
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Britt Hedlund
Coordinator, Harper Co T2C Program



